MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN

RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION
AND
THE RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

May 1, 2024

This Memorandum Of Understanding (“MOU") is agreed between the Riverside Unified School District
(the “District’ or “RUSD”) and the Riverside City Teachers Association (‘RCTA”), collectively, (“the
parties”).

The parties agree that a joint District-Association Special Education Working Group will meet no less
than four (4) times during the 2024-2025 school year. The goal of the Working Group will be to find
long-term approaches to common concerns. Both parties are committed to maintaining an excellent
District Special Education program for the students of RUSD.

The parties agree to the following:
« The working group will provide an update to the Interest Based Bargaining team January 2025
and May 2025.
« The IBB team agreed that the Working Group will be composed of members from both the
District and Association appointees, providing experts as requested, and allowing for guests
and visitors as mutually agreed upon to provide information/share concerns.

RCTA Management

Director of Special Education

Director of Personnel

1 Elementary Administrator

1 Middle School Administrator

1 High School Administrator

1 Administrator from Instruction

1 Administrator from Special Education

1 elementary RSP

1 elementary Mod/Severe

1 elementary Mild/Mod

1 middle school RSP/SDC

1 middle school Mod/Severe
1 high school RSP/SDC

1 high school Mod/Severe

2 additional (e.g. Nurse, STP, etc.)
1 high school advisor

1 middle school advisor

1 pre-school

This will start July 1, 2024 and end June 30, 2025. This MOU is a non precedent setting.
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Assistant Superintendent, Personnel
Riverside Unified School District

RCTA, President



